
It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas… Have you marked your calendar for our annual 
“Knights’ Noel” (formerly the GS Christmas program)?  Our students have been working for 
months to prepare for this special event.   
 
Here's what you need to know...  
 
When: 6:30pm, Wednesday, December 11, 2023. (Doors will open at 6:15pm) 
Where: Harris Creek Baptist Church (401 Stageline Dr, McGregor, TX 76657) 
Who: Grammar School!  PK-5th will be performing.  Parents, grandparents, etc. are welcome to 
attend.  
Dress: Christmas best!  I've made it clear to students that this is up to each family to decide 
what that means! “Church clothes” no longer has the same meaning that it did back in the day.  I 
would appreciate it if an effort is made to look nice… no athletic clothes, please.   By no means 
do you need to go out and purchase something, but if you would like to get something special, I 
wanted to let you know prior to Thanksgiving shopping.   
Practice: Practicing at home is not required, but if students are wanting to see the practice 
videos, here is my practice playlist for this year’s program.   
Day-of Details: Students need to be dropped off at 6pm. (Please make sure students have had 
a substantial snack or dinner before the program).  Valor Staff will be at the marked location to 
escort students into the auditorium to their seats for some last-minute instructions.  Because we 
are not able to do a full rehearsal in our performance space, Mrs. Rucker is asking that 
4th/5th graders, soloists, and poetry leaders come at 5:15 pm for a sound check with the 
sound crew at Harris Creek.   

https://youtube.com/playlist?list=PLdNEqYMeCn2mEhQuIPaIynHU85JfMWSSr&si=P96U4-wqYfMNcbo_


 
 
We will have cookies/drinks together in the foyer afterwards. 
 
Pre-K parents… we will reserve some seating for Pre-K parents near the front of the gym, so 
your little cherubs can come sit with you following their performance.  The rest of the students 
will sit with their classmates for the duration of the performance.   
 
Please reach out to Mrs. Rucker (jennifer.rucker@valorprep.com) if you have any questions.  
We can’t wait to celebrate Advent with you!  
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